Smith-Emery Company
76, East Washington Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90021

Attention: Mr, James E, Partridge
Vice President

Gentlemen:

Please find enclosed NRC Form-591 which indicates two violations that were
identified during the safety inspection conducted on March 29 and April 2,
1990, of activities authorized by NRC License No., 04-19467-01,

Pursuant tc the provisions of 10 CFR 2.202, you are requested, within 30
days, to sign and date the enclosed NRC Form-591 which indicates that
appropriate corrective action will be taken with reference to the
violations described on the form. After signing, please detach the first
sheet of NRC Form-591 and return the remaining carbon copies with your
signature to me at the Region V office.

If you have any questions relative to this matter or concerning this
inspection, please feel free to call me at 415-943-3700,

Thank you for your cooperation,
Sincerely,

origina! sigred by

Paul R, Zurakowski
Radiation Specialist
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